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1. The Applicant’s Representative has identified a potential shared use for parking on the adjoining 75 
space parking lot.  Planning Board Attorney’s comments regarding existing and proposed agreements 
to utilize the off-site parking should be received.  Copies of all agreements, covenants and other 
information should be provided for the Planning Board Attorney’s review. 
 

2. Even with the shared parking, the site has 10 fewer spaces than required. 
 

3. Jurisdictional Fire Department and Code Compliance comments regarding emergency access including 
locked gate should be received. 
 

4. City of Newburgh Flow Acceptance letter should be received and are updated based on increased 
building square footage. 
 

5. A revised storm water prevention plan has been provided to address the increase in impervious service 
for the amended site plan.  Storm water management will be undertaken on the site through the use of 
an infiltrator system under the paved parking areas.  An extensive infiltration system has been designed 
to allow all storm water run-offs to infiltrate into the site.  No surface run off from the site will occur 
based on the infiltrator design. 

 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
McGoey, Hauser & Edsall 
Consulting Engineers, D.P.C. 

 
     
Patrick J. Hines 
Principal 
 


























